
 
1100 McDuff Avenue / Post Office Box 425 Grandview, Texas 76050 

Office: (817) 866-2699 Fax: (81) /866-2961 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The City of Grandview will conduct a public hearing in a special 

called meeting on Thursday, September 17, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at 

City Hall Council Chambers located at 1100 McDuff Avenue, 

Grandview, Texas 76050, in accordance with State Law (Local 

Government Code, Chapter 102.0065), to hear comments from 

the public regarding the proposed 2020-2021 Fiscal Year budget. 

 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY 

TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY $2,231 OR 0.32 

% AND OF THAT AMOUNT $10,690 IS TAX REVENUE TO 

BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX 

ROLL THIS YEAR. 

 

A copy of the proposed budget is on file with the City Secretary 

for public review and inspection during regular business hours. 

The City Secretary’s office is located at City Hall, 1100 McDuff 

Avenue, Grandview, Texas 76050. A copy of the proposed budget 

is also available on the City of Grandview’s website at 

www.cityofgrandview.org. 

http://www.cityofgrandview.org/

